AU swimming and diving meet with Utica postponed
1/13/12

ALFRED, NY - The Alfred University men's and women's swimming and diving teams' home swim meets against
Utica, scheduled for today (Friday, Jan. 13), have been postponed.The 1 p.m. meets were postponed due to inclement
weather causing poor road conditions. The meets will be rescheduled at a later date. AU is in action next on Saturday,
Jan. 14, when the Saxon men and women compete at Hartwick College at 1 p.m.



